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But Jesus said, “Let the children come to 
Me and do not hinder them, for to such 

belongs the kingdom of  heaven.”   

My personal  email address: 
   kids4jesus1@me.com

     Greetings from the Philippines!  Hope all is well with you 
and your family. Since I have been back here in the 
Philippines I have been busy with a new outreach.  Every 
Sunday afternoon I have been working along side a local 
Pastor to start a feeding program. Every week we feed about 
30 kids right now. Our goal is to feed 100 kids. 
We not only feed them physical, but spiritually. 
Our plan is to plant a church in this area.  
Please pray for this new work.  It will coat 
about $25 a week to feed about 30 kids. We 
want to feed the kids a good nutritious meal. If 
you can help, that would be great! thank you!  !

Mail: P.O.Box 3478 Fort Mill, SC 29708 - Phone & Fax: 
803.548.9980 -  

Email: WOC.FortMill@gmail.com   
  http://worldoutreachcommunity.org 
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Life Group :  Boys of  Truth 

!
    
  

Prayer Needs 
 

Thank you to all who are supporting  me through your 
prayers and financial giving! 

1. Monthly support - $1500.  

2. For the New feeding outreach  

3. Truck to go to the new feeding outreach $8,000 to $10,000 

4.  Wisdom on how to reach the young guys that I meet with on 
Saturdays . 

!!
     PRAYER NEED! 
  Every week I 
transport the kids 
from my life group and  
have been traveling  
out of the city once a 
week. This has been 
putting a lot of wear 
and tear on my little 
truck. I am looking to 
buy a bigger and more 
reliable truck. It will 
cost about $10,000. If 
you can help let me 
know. 

Below to the left is the truck that I currently own. the 
one on the right is the one I want to buy to help 

transport the kids better.   

This month in my life group, I had them make up a name for 
the group. They all came up with good name but the one that 
was best was Boys of  Truth. So now our group will be called 
Boys of  Truth. Each week that we meet I will provide  the boys  
with fresh goats  milk.  The boys will wash there own  cups 
when they are done. Please continue tune to pray for the boys. 

Scot
Typewritten Text

Scot
Typewritten Text
If you wish to support me, please send in your tax-deductible donations to World
Outreach Center, PO Box 3478, Fort Mill, SC 29708. Checks should be made out to
World Outreach Center with Klein in the memo.  Online donations can be made at 
worldoutreachcommunity.org, access my page under Missionaries and then click on 
Donate.
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